THE CASSON/BARTLETT FAMILY ARE SAD

TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

PAUL ANTHONY CASSON

ON FRIDAY 5th JULY 2024

A CREMATION SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON
TUESDAY 20th AUGUST AT 12:30PM
AT HUTCLIFFE WOOD CREMATORIUM,

SHEFFIELD, 88 OEZ

FOLLOWED BY A BUFFET RECEPTION AT
2PM TO RAISE A PINT TO PAUL

AT THE RISING SUN, SHEFFIELD, $10 3QA




In lieu of flowers, the family asks that donations be sent
to the Severn Valley Railway Charity Trust
at

https://www.memorygiving.com/paulanthonyecasson

Thank You

Tony, Claire & Neil

claire.pallett3@gmail.com 07815 843309
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